
 

For more information visit our website at Information www.toronto.ca/planning/developmentapplications   
 

 

MIMICO 20/20 REVITALIZATION STUDY 

OPEN HOUSE 
 

Thursday, December 6, 2012 

Mimico Adult Centre – Gymnasium 

255 Royal York Road 

 

6:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. 

Registration for this event is not required. 
 

 

City Planning invites you to attend an Open House to learn about the emerging Mimico-by-the-

Lake Secondary Plan.  

 

At the event, City staff will be available to discuss their findings and present key policy 

directions prior to the final preparation of a Secondary Plan. 

 

This Open House is an important step prior to staff's presentation of the Secondary Plan for 

Council's consideration targeted for early 2013 – your attendance and following feedback is 

strongly encouraged. 

 

Prior to the event, the consultant reports will continue to be posted on the City's Mimico 20/20 

homepage: http://www.toronto.ca/planning/mimico2020.htm 
 

 
Notice to correspondents: 
Personal information received at community consultation meetings or contained in correspondence with the City 
is collected under sections 8 and 136 of the City of Toronto Act, 2006 specifically for creating a public record of 
information potentially relevant to making an informed decision. Questions about the collection of this 
information may be directed to Matthew Premru at 416-394-6004 or mpremru@toronto.ca . 
Compliance with City Council policy respecting Notice may result in you receiving duplicate notices. 
 

"Attendant Care Services can be made available with some advance notice" 


